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Annual training on heat exposure is of no concern, but with the climate in our area the
acclimatization requirement above 80 degrees Fahrenheit is burdensome and completely
unnecessary. If an acclimatization requirement is to go into effect the temperature threshold needs
to be increased. Again, a training requirement should be sufficient to remind staff of the dangers of
heat exposure and they have the ability to make a determination based on the work they are
performing if they need to implement a control measure. All injuries and illnesses are already
recorded and handled appropriately.


